PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE MEMBERS OF THE PHENIX CITY — RUSSELL
COUNTY LIBRARY BOARD WILL CONDUCT REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETINGS DURING 2023
IN THE MONTHS OF JANUARY, MARCH, MAY, JULY, SEPTEMBER AND NOVEMBER. SAID
MEETINGS WILL BE CONDUCTED AT 5:30 P.M., EASTERN TIME ON THE SECOND THURSDAY
OF THOSE MONTHS AND WILL BE HELD IN THE PHENIX CITY — RUSSELL LIBRARY LOCATED AT
1501 17™ AVENUE, PHENIX CITY, AL.
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TAMMY T. HENRY,\LIBRARY DIRECTOR
PHENIX CITY — RUSSELL COUNTY LIBRARY





